Memo

To: Mayor and Members of Council

From: Shahada Khan, Corporate Strategy Program Advisor

Strategy, Policy and Communications Department

CC: ELT

Vicki Tytaneck, Town Clerk

Date: May 7, 2024

Subject: 2024 Community Satisfaction Survey Results by Ward

Comments

This memo is a follow up to the 2024 Community Satisfaction Survey report that was presented to Council for approval on Monday, April 29, 2024.

Attached you will find the survey results by ward for your information. Please note that the margin of error for ward results are considerably higher than the overall town results.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Shahada Khan shahada.khan oakville.ca

